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Dear Parents, 

On behalf of St. Paul’s School, Pal-Gangana, we wish you and your family 

members a very Happy Diwali. May this festival of light shine with peace, 

prosperity, happiness, and good health in your life. 

May you have a safe and environment-friendly Diwali. 

 

Kindly Note: 
1. The school will remain closed for Diwali break from 26 October 2024 to 6 

November 2024. 

2. School timing from 7 November 2024 till further notice will be as follows : - 

Nursery to U.K.G.  -  09:00 am to 01:00 pm 

Classes I to VII   - 08:00 am to 02:00 pm 

3. Winter uniform will be compulsory from 7 November 2024.  

 

Regards 
Principal  

St. Paul's School 

Gangana Road, Pal Village, Konark Nagar, 

Pal, Gangana, Rajasthan, India 342001 

Phone: 0291- 4058781, 9413262001 

Email: stpaulganganaschool@gmail.com 

Website: www.stpaulspalgangana.com  
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